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Madam President, 
 
Slovenia would like to thank the delegation of Grenada for their presentation today. 
 
We would like to provide with the following recommendations:  
 

1. Recommend to the authorities of Grenada to take dedicated measures to 
effectively address domestic violence, to increase awareness on and reduce 
the incidence of violence against women. 
 

2. Recommend to appoint a Focal Point for the Responsibility to Protect.  
 
We believe that signing, ratifying and implementing all core instruments of 
International Human Rights Law and International Humanitarian Law are of key 
significance for every UN Member State. We note with appreciation the accession to 
the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or 
Punishment in September 2019. 
 
Thank you. 
 


